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Friday 6th June 2025 

Dear Birch Class Parents/Carers, 

It is hard to believe we are entering the final term of the year. The children have 

progressed in so many ways this year and it is lovely to see them becoming 

ready for moving up to Key Stage 2!   

We will be spending time thinking about the transition to Year 3 later on this 

term. Our PSHE focus is ‘Changing Me’ which will help us to learn more about 

dealing with changes. 

Our class core text this term is ‘The Secret Sky Garden’. We will be finding out 

how the main character creates a secret haven but longs for a friend to share it 

with! 

We will be arranging a visit to All Saints Church during Term 6 to support with 

our RE focus on places of worship.  More details to follow. 

As always, please ensure that all Little Wandle books are returned to school 

promptly at the end of each week to enable children across the school to access 

them as needed.   

PE this term will continue to be on Tuesdays (indoor) and Fridays (outdoor). 

Spelling tests will continue to be on a Friday with new spellings given out on a 

Monday.   



Please check Seesaw regularly for updates about our learning in class.  

In Summer term 2 our school value is ‘Truthfulness’ and it is our turn to present 

the value assembly to families. We look forward to sharing our learning with 

you on Thursday 10th July @ 2.40pm.   

Trustworthy words and actions 

Respect for doing the right thing 

Uncovering the full picture 

Telling it as it is 

Having all the facts. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

Miss Dancer and Mrs Millington 

 


